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Hello, I am writing to you today to oppose in person voting on the day of the election. 

It creates a hardship for many people to vote like that. Many people work and can't 

go on the day of the election. Many people are older or disabled and it would be 

physically hard on them to go in person. Many people don't have transportation to get 

to the voting site. Voting in person on the day of the election would create long lines 

in harsh weather. It should not be a test of strength to vote. Voting from home is the 

best way to make a informed decision. You can look at the pamphlet for each 

candidate and for each proposition to better understand the people and issues. It is a 

safe way to vote. It is a way to make voting accessible for everyone. We want every 

Oregonian to vote. Thank you. 


